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ICA POLICY STATEMENT ON 
 

Professional Impairment  

Through Substance Abuse 

 

 

The impairment of a doctor of chiropractic through chemical dependence (drug or alcohol) 

represents a potentially serious threat to the delivery of quality care and to public confidence in 

the chiropractic profession at large.  ICA holds that it is the responsibility of doctors of chiropractic 

suffering from such conditions to seek appropriate professional help for reasons of personal health 

and professional reliability.  Furthermore, the ICA holds that ethical professional peers should 

make every effort to assist doctors of chiropractic who are known to them to be impaired through 

chemical dependency to obtain appropriate professional help in confidence and with dignity. 

 

 


